
Michael School News- 18.09.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 As we have now settled back into the new school 
year at Michael we are ready to begin our extra-
curricular clubs! These are wonderful opportunities for 
children to explore their own areas of interest and also 
develop their skills in the subjects they really enjoy. 
Over the year, we will balance the provision for children 
in every year group. Sometimes, sports clubs will be 
determined by the upcoming events so we will be rotating 
the sports covered. Below is the timetable for clubs for 
this term for your information. As Reception children are 
still getting used to a full school day, we will begin clubs 
for them after Christmas. If you would like your child to 
attend a before school club, please ensure they have 
returned a permission slip from the relevant letter. 

	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Music Lessons


Mr Field (strings) and Mrs 
Hind (flutes) will be resuming 
lessons for those children 
who are already playing their 
instruments. These sessions 
will take place every 
Wednesday morning between 
9.00 and 10.00 am 

so please make sure 

that you have brought

 your instrument and

 music with you that 

day. 

Health Check


As it is the beginning of the 
new school year, there may 
be incidences of head lice in 
school. Please ensure that 
you regularly check your 
child’s hair and treat as 
necessary in order to reduce 
this common problem. 

Thank you for your help in 
this matter. 

Upcoming events…


We will be sending out 
information closer to the 
time, but for your information 
some upcoming events are:


20.10.17- Fashion Show 
organised by FOMS


27.10.17- Dress Down Day


03.11.17- Community 
Firework Event


08.11.17- QEII Roadshow 
(Y6 only)


Parent’s Meetings


At Michael School we all really value your support as a 
partner in your child’s learning. It is crucial that we work 
together regularly to identify your child’s successes so far 
and also how we can help them to improve further. To achieve 
this, we will be holding parent’s meetings on Tuesday 24th 
October and Wednesday 25th October between 4pm and 
6pm. All classes will have their sign up sheets 

outside their doors from tomorrow morning. 

Please sign up as soon as possible to ensure 

we can accommodate your needs. 

Day Before 
school…

Lunchtime… After 
School…

Monday Dodgeball (Y5/6)

Sewing  (Y 3/4)

Tuesday 8.20- Y2/3 
Tag Rugby

Fencing (Y4, 5 and 6)

Wednesday Badminton (Y 5/6)

Thursday KS1 Choir (Y 1/2- 
reception Spring term)

Friday Y 4/ 5/ 6 
Tag rugby

KS2 Choir (Y3, 4, 5 and 
6)

Football 
Y1/ 2/ 3 
Girls)


